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March 17, 2020 

 

NOTICE REGARDING CASES SCHEDULED TO APPEAR BEFORE  

THE BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT 

 

On Wednesday, March 11, 2020, Mayor Muriel Bowser declared a State of Emergency as part of 
a continued effort to slow the spread of coronavirus infections in DC and the region. From Monday, 
March 16, 2020 through Tuesday, March 31, 2020, while the District government remains open, 
employees of the Office of Zoning will operate on a full telework policy.   

For this reason, the Board of Zoning Adjustment will be suspending the Public Hearing for 
Application No. 20178 of Murat Kayali scheduled for April 1, 2020 until further notice.  

Office of Zoning staff will continue to be in contact with case parties during the closure regarding 
the rescheduled date for this application.  

Parties may still file documents and update application materials through IZIS or by emailing 
bzasubmissions@dc.gov. Applicants may continue to file BZA applications, but a hearing date 
will not be scheduled or posted until the DC Government announces resumption of office 
operations. Finally, our staff will continue to be available to answer questions during regular 
business hours (8:30am-5pm, Monday through Friday) via email or telephone. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out.  

Thank you for your patience and flexibility during this difficult time.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
The DC Office of Zoning 
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District of Columbia
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